
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
 

Temporary Closure of Pedestrian Crossing on Northside of Miramar Parkway 

 
 

Beginning the week of Monday, April 27, the sidewalk and pedestrian crossing on the northside of 

Miramar Parkway above Florida’s Turnpike, between Alcazar Drive and SW 69 Way, will be closed. This 

closure will remain for approximately two months as construction activities are performed.  

 

During these operations, the sidewalk on the southside of Miramar Parkway will remain open to 

pedestrian traffic. Traffic control devices and detour signs will be established to mark the pedestrian 

detour routes. Please obey all posted work zone signs and detour routes to travel safely through the 

area. 

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 

 

This work is part of the Pedestrian Bridge Fence Replacement project on Miramar Parkway, over 

Florida’s Turnpike. This project is anticipated to be completed in October 2020. 

Public Information 

 

Yasir Mercado 

Community Outreach Specialist 

305-964-4861 

– or – 

1-800-749-PIKE 

yasir.mercado@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com 

twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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